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Hello, my name is Kristin Petherbridge and I am writing to oppose SB 210 which 

seems to limit vote by mail in the state of Oregon. 

 

My partner was permanently disabled by Covid and has been unable to leave the 

house since his infection. I now work full time and also care for him. Restricting 

access to vote by mail would make it difficult for us and many other disabled 

individuals and their busy caretakers to vote and participate in Oregon's governance. 

Please do not shut us out of our democracy. 

 

Thank you, 

KP 


